
 

 

The beach will be open, but please be aware of the 

construction work. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. We apologize for any 

inconveniences that you might have during this period. For your safety, please follow the 

instructions of the construction workers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contents of 

Construction 

Scheduled 
Construction 
Period 

From Monday, May 8 to Thursday, June 29, 2023 
There will be an announcement when the work is done. 
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